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Happy New Year

 A Quick Look At January: 

JANUARY NEWSLETTERJANUARY NEWSLETTER

Afterschool Program

Foundations First

Information Coming Soon

Enrichment Program, Foundations First

I hope your Christmas Holiday
was filled with joy and warmth. 

The farm animals and I are
eagerly awaiting the return of all
those smiling faces on the 8th for
what promises to be a year full of
learning and fun.

Miss Alicia

Junior Navigators

Get ready for a month filled

with winter-themed activities,

engaging science projects,

and creative crafts. It's going

to be an amazing start to the

new year!

GET READY

Enrichment Program, Foundations First



They'll have the fun of using
their own take-home compass
and map, making each session
an exciting journey of discovery!
More information here Junior
Navigator

JUNIOR NAVIGATORS CLASS UPDATE:

UPCOMING 

REMINDER

For those of you enrolling your
children in the Junior Navigators
Class led by Zachary, I want to
remind you that this is an
indoor-outdoor class that spans
the entire farm. Please ensure
your children are dressed in
warm clothes and suitable farm
shoes for this adventurous
learning experience. 

Extra Thursday Class by Popular Demand: In response to
your feedback, we're adding an additional class on
Thursdays. If you're interested, please let me know
promptly so I can secure a spot for your child. Each class is
designed to offer a new adventure, ensuring a fresh
experience for students in multiple sessions.

With the chilly weather upon us,
it's important to dress your
children in warm coats, hats, gloves,
and sturdy shoes for our outdoor
activities.

Just a reminder, you won't have to
worry about overbilling as payments
will automatically stop after 27
classes.

Exciting Summer Camp News: Yes,
we're gearing up for summer

camp! Registration opens at the
end of March, and Rachelle is

creating some fantastic camp and
farm shirts for the kids to enjoy.

Keep an eye on our website for
the latest updates on specialty

classes. We're dedicated to
bringing a variety of engaging

and educational experiences to
our curriculum in 2024.

UPCOMING 

BILLING

SUMMER CAMP

https://hbeelearning.com/junior-navigators/
https://hbeelearning.com/junior-navigators/

